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08.11.19 
 
 
Dear Stakeholders,  
 
There have been no stakeholder comments received on the Announcement Comment Draft Report 
(ACDR) for the Gulf of St Lawrence Northern Shrimp Trawl.  
 
LR again invites stakeholders to participate in stakeholder meetings off-site remotely, scheduled for 
the week commencing the 11th November 2019. If you’d like to meet with the assessment team, 
please contact LR as soon as possible to organise this. 
 
Following the site visit the next opportunity for stakeholder comments will be the Public Comment 
Draft Report Stage (PCDR).  
 
If you’d like to be added to our stakeholder list for this fishery, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
Fisheries-ca@lr.org 
 

Kind regards, 
  
Kate Morris 
Fisheries Technical Officer 
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